INDIAN OCEAN RIM ASSOCIATION

Dr. Mohammad Reza Sanjabi
Tehran, Islamic Republic of Iran

15 July 2022

Dear Dr. Sanjabi,

LETTER OF APPOINTMENT
DIRECTOR, IORA REGIONAL CENTRE FOR SCIENCE AND TECHNOLOGY TRANSFER (RCSTT)

| am pleased and honoured to confirm your appointment, as approved by the Minister of Science,
Research and Technology of the Islamic Republic of Iran in consultation with myself, as the Director of
the IORA Regional Centre for Science and Technology Transfer (RCSTT) for a period of four years
commencing with immediate effect on 15 July 2022.

An extension of an additional term of office may be granted, as mutually agreed upon by the Ministry of
Science, Research and Technology of the Islamic Republic of Iran, and the Secretary-General of IORA.

| would like to extend my best wishes for your tenure as Director and look forward to receiving a report

on the projects, their progress, and the budget of the RCSTT as soon as possible and on a bi-annual
basis.

Yours Sincerely,

P dYess -

Ambassador Salman Al Farisi
Secretary-General, IORA
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